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To: Bell Consulting Group Project: 455

Attention: Dale Bellavance

RE: “Cowichan Bay Campground” — Lochmanetz Road (PID 024-681-814) — Lot 2 Section 10, Range 2,
and District Lot 690 Cowichan District, Plan VIP70020

We can confirm that the above captioned site has been excavated to a suitable bearing subgrade for the
intended use/purpose. We can also confirm that a geotextile fabric was placed on the approved
subgrade surface prior to the placement and compaction of suitable well graded aggregate. We have no
concerns with respect to the geotechnical procedures completed to date, and when site servicing
commences, we will ensure that proper testing of all materials will be completed in accordance with
MMCD and good engineering practices.

If you require any further information in this regard, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Yours Truly,
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